Immigration and Commission de l'immigration
Refugee Board et du statut de réfugié

344 Silater Street, 14th Floor
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0K1

PROTECTED

Our File #: A-2011-00090 / de

Mr. Sean Rehaag

Assistant Professor JuL 05 2012
Osgoode Hall Law School

4700 Keele Street

Toronto, Ontario

M3J 1P3

Dear Mr. Rehaag:

This is in response to your Access to Information Act request dated
December 30, 2011, which was received by this office January 4, 2012, for
‘Request for information regarding outcomes in all final refugee determinations
from January 1, 2011 to December 31, 2011, including both principal applicants
and dependents”.

Please note that there was a computer error on the CD that was sent to
you on February 2, 2011. We have since corrected the computer error and are
pleased to provide you with a new CD. We are very sorry for any inconvenience
this may have caused you.

Please be advised that you are entitled to complain to the Information
Commissioner concerning the processing of your request within sixty days of the
receipt of this notice. In the event you decide to avail yourself of this right, your
notice of complaint should be addressed to:

Information Commissioner of Canada
112 Kent Street, 22nd Floor
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A 1H3

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not
hesitate to contact me at (613) 995-3514 or Debora Eisl at (613) 992-2684.

Yours sincerely,
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Eric Villemaire
Director,
Access to Information and Privacy
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